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Dear Mr. Stuart,

The IEEE 802.3ah “Ethernet in the First Mile” Task Force is pleased to inform you that it has completed the process of Task Force review, and approved submission of IEEE Draft P802.3ah/D2.0 for Working Group Ballot at its meeting this week (July 22-24) in San Francisco, CA.

The 10PASS-TS (short-reach copper) PMD and PMA specifications in this draft reference T1.424/Trial-Use Part 1 and Part 3 (MCM). The 2BASE-TL (long-reach copper) PMD and PMA specifications in this draft reference ITU-T Recommendation G.991.2. In addition, ITU-T Recommendations G.993.1 and G.994.1 are referenced in the specification of functions common to 10PASS-TS and 2BASE-TL.

We wish to thank the leadership and the members of ITU-T Q4/15 for the valuable exchange of information on topics of common interest to our organizations.

Regards,

Howard Frazier, IEEE 802.3ah Chair







